
 

 

May 8, 2024 

 

 

Laura Friend, Manager, Board Reviews, NRCB 
John Van Driesten, Councillor, MD of Willow Creek 
Brent Feyter, Mayor Fort Macleod 
 

Re: Proposed CFO Expansion 

Dear Madam/Sirs, 

This leƩer is in support of the leƩer to the editor of the Macleod GazeƩe in Fort Macleod today and to 
protest solidly against the proposed CFO expansion.  I live on Deerpath Meadows and I absolutely cannot 
condone this plan.  The smell is almost the least of my concerns; polluƟon to our water and the aquifer 
that we all depend on. Roads are already severely neglected without any consideraƟon of safety 
measures to the public. 

As for the smell; the spread of increased manure loads directly across the road, directly in line with the 
Town of Fort Macleod less than two kilometres from Main Street.  This will absolutely affect the Ɵme and 
money tourists will spend in our Town of which many Fort Macleod businesses rely, as well as being a 
detriment to our property values. 

This locaƟon is metres away from minimum setbacks, at-risk above- ground waterways, above high-risk 
ground water sources in a densely populated area and lacks adequate infrastructure and is directly down 
wind within two kilometres of hundreds of families and is not the appropriate locaƟon for this expansion 
applicaƟon. 

I support progress but not at the expense of community members. 

Thank you for your Ɵme and consideraƟon in this maƩer, 

 

Sincerely, 

Kate Glover 

Resident 
 

Fort Macleod 




